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Dear CVUSD Elementary School Parent/Guardian,

We are excited to share with you that CVUSD is offering a Summer Learning Camp (SLC)
again this summer! You are receiving this letter because we would like to invite your
student to participate. Student identification for SLC was based upon your student’s
2nd trimester benchmark scores, report card, teacher and principal recommendations,
and overall academic progress this past school year.

SLC is for students currently in grades K-4. It will provide additional learning time in
Reading, Writing, Math and social-emotional skills. This year CVUSD is partnering with
Learn4Life and Antelope Valley Learning Academy to provide elementary summer
school as we did last year. We will still have CVUSD teachers and staff, and the daily
program will look and feel the same, but all students will need a Master Agreement
form on file to complete their enrollment.

Summer Learning Camp Details
Dates: Monday, July 1 - Tuesday, July 30, 2024 (July 4-5 will be HOLIDAYS - NO SCHOOL)
Days: Monday-Friday
Times: 8:30 am-12:00 pm
Class size: Approximately 20-25 same-grade students

There are 2 school sites hosting this program:

Walnut Elementary School
581 Dena Drive, Newbury Park

● Serving students from Aspen,
Banyan*, Cypress, Earths,
Madrona*, Maple*, Walnut,
Sycamore, SHINE/LTIS, Westlake
Elementary, Wildwood

● *Bus transportation options
available in Las Casitas area at
Plata and Platino stops, and also
Hillcrest/Shady Oaks stop

Glenwood Elementary
1135 Windsor Drive, Thousand Oaks

● Serving students from Acacia*,
Conejo*, Glenwood, Ladera*, Lang
Ranch, Weathersfield, and
Westlake Hills

● *Bus Transportation options from
Warwick/Wilbur bus stop, and the
Conejo and Ladera school parking
lots



We will use Scholastic Lit Camp curriculum to read and enjoy many books together and
also provide instruction and practice to strengthen your student’s foundational reading
and math skills. Students will use Lexia Reading and IXL Math software for individual skill
practice and lessons. There will be a snack/recess time as well as art, fitness, and fun
activities throughout the morning. Students will get a camp t-shirt they can wear any
day of the week, and there will also be spirit days. Students will have the option to take
a free school lunch home at the end of the day.

Enrollment Steps (Please note that this is a 4 week in-person program, and enrollment
means that you are committing to have your child attend daily for the duration of the
program from July 1-July 30, 2024):

1) Please fill out the Summer Learning Camp Enrollment Form
(https://forms.gle/5X62q1PqzH5SB4NG9) by Friday, May 17, 2024. You will note on
this form if you are interested in bus transportation for your child as well as if you
are interested in the ELO-P summer program. Additional information will then be
sent to you about how to sign up for these add-on options. Parents must fill out
the additional bus form prior to sending their child on the bus. Students will be
given a bus pass to ride the bus.

2) Parents must fill out a simple Master Agreement form for Antelope Valley
Learning Academy. The link will be emailed to you in your response email after
you finish filling out the enrollment form from step . Please fill out immediately to
complete enrollment.

We look forward to a fun and successful Summer Learning Camp experience for your
student! Thank you for partnering with us to provide this important extended learning
opportunity to help your student learn and grow through the summer. If you have any
questions, please contact your school office or principal.
Sincerely,
Dena Sellers, Ed. D.
Director of Elementary Education

Terri Culpepper
Summer Learning Camp Principal
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